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December 10, 2014

Mr. Mike McDonald

Sonitrol Verified Security

#30 — 3033 King George Blvd.
Surrey, BC

Vap 1B8

Dear Mike,

| am just sending a quick note to say Thank You to the responding officers from the VPD, your Sonitrol
monitoring staff and the 911 operators involved in your coordinated response last night. Our site was
breached overnight at approximately 1:20 AM. Your staff detected it immediately and dispatched the
VPD right away — resulting in a capture on our site only moments later!

We have been using your Sonavision Live Monitored Video on multiple sites for seven years and your
system has recorded over 40 apprehensions for us in that time frame! Remarkable.

Again, please forward this note to the VPD and your Sonitrol monitoring staff - we really appreciate their
fast response to our site.

Sincerely,

Chris Davies

Site Superintendent
Stuart Olson Construction
(604) 250- 2567



